DATE: Aug 24, 2025

TO: TOWN OF LOS GATOS
Planning Department

LETTER OF JUSTIFICATION
To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing this letter of justification to provide clarification regarding the modifications to the
previously approved design. Our intention is to utilize the available open space beneath the master
bathroom and the balcony to expand the family room. This adjustment aims to enhance the living
area and improve the overall functionality of the space. All exterior finishes will match the previously
approved plan.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Vu-Ngan Tran
Property Owner
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